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Pardon Our Dust: Satellite Library to Close April 1 as Pascagoula Renovations Near Completion 
 

 

[Pascagoula, MS] – The Jackson-George Regional Library System is excited to announce that we are in the 

final stretch of renovation construction at the Pascagoula Public Library! As part of this progress, the satellite 

library will close on Tuesday, April 1, 2025, and will remain closed until the pending grand reopening of the 

newly renovated Pascagoula branch. 
 

 

During this time, Law Computers will be available for public use at the Gautier Public Library and Moss Point 

Public Library during regular business hours. 
 

 

We appreciate the community’s patience and support as we complete these improvements. Stay tuned for details 

on our grand reopening celebration! For updates, visit our website or follow us on social media. 
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